
 
July 25, 2025 
 
 

Dear Friends of Rehoboth, 
 

We are thankful to celebrate another year of Rehoboth athletics. We appreciate the growth that 
takes place as our coaches lead our student athletes in learning how to compete well and mature 
in their faith as they build community together. We are grateful for the support and encouragement 
that we receive from our local community as we begin another year of Rehoboth athletics!  
 
Here are some of the Athletic Highlights from the 2024-2025 School Year: 

●​ District Champions: Girls Cross Country, Boys Basketball, Softball ​ ​  
 

●​ State Qualifying Teams, Results, Individual Honors:  
○​ Boys Soccer - State Quarterfinals - 3 All-State athletes 
○​ Girls Cross Country- Third Place at State, Marvah Toddy: 13th Place Overall 
○​ Boys Cross Country- Jonah Jonas: 9th Place Overall 
○​ Boys Basketball - State Quarterfinals - 2 All-State athletes  
○​ Baseball - State Quarterfinals - 2 All-State athletes 
○​ Softball - State Championships: Consolation Round Two - 3 All-State athletes 
○​ Girls Track - 4th Place at State, Katie Garroute- State Champion in 100M & 200M,  

Ellen Zwiers- State Champion in High Jump, 4x400M - 3rd Place  
 
We are excited to see our athletes put in the work and training and we want to encourage your 
participation in our Athletic Sponsorship Program for the 2025-2026 school year. Sponsors 
continue to provide funding for needs not included in our Athletic Department Budget.  
 
The funds raised for the 2025-2026 Athletic Sponsorship Program will provide for: 
●​ The purchase of 1,000 T-Shirts for Teams and Tournaments 
●​ Hospitality rooms for coaches, volunteers & officials 
●​ Awards for our Meets and Tournaments   
 
Our financial need for this upcoming school year is $25,000. We have four levels of 
sponsorship to be involved in. The cost and details about each level are included in the enclosed 
pledge form. Please fill out the form and return by August 6, 2025. Logo, Banner, and Program 
Ad artwork will be due August 11, 2025. Full payment of athletic sponsor pledges will be due by 
February 28, 2026. If you need additional information, please don’t hesitate to call or email. 
 
Ken Zylstra, Director of Advancement​ ​ Adrian Pete, Athletic Director​     
505-488-3900 Cell, kzylstra@rcsnm.org​ ​ 505-726-9629 Office, adrianpete@rcsnm.org 
​      
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